Delta Kappa Gamma International Society Meeting
Delta Sigma Chapter

April 28, 2022

Boger City United Methodist Church @ 6:00

Members in Attendance (34):Shelby Barkley, Edwina Beam, Frankie Beam, Kelton Boorman,
Elaine Boysworth, Diana Carpenter, Pat Carpenter, Jennifer Carroll, Katie Crocker, Kqisha
Dagenhart, Jill Eaddy, Kennan Eaddy, Libby Fletcher, Kellie Goins, Nelva Goodson, Rhonda
Hager, Lori Haight, Becky Heavner, Sherry Hoyle, Elaine Jenkins, Donna Jolly, Judy Jones,
Wanda Lutz, Sara Miller, Wendy Mosteller, Heather Myers, Abbey Parker, Gayle Reid, Judy
Shuford, Renee Smith, Darla Stines, Phyllis Tallent, Cindy White, and Sheila Wright

New Initiates(8 of 9): Kathryn Graham, Melanie Jarrell, Brittany Link, Chelsea Proctor, Autumn
Pyrtle, Kim Santos, Stephanie Schou, and Kathrlyn D. Wright

At the start of the program, we celebrated milestones that members have met within the
organization. Rhonda Hager presented the following members with a certificate and a pin in
honor of the milestones that they have achieved.

40 Years: Edwina Beam (40), Becky Heavner (40), Gayle Reid (40)

35 Years: Wanda Lutz (36), Sara Miller (38), Judy Shuford (35)

30 Years: Nelva Goodson (31), Judy Jones (32), Glenda Weaver (31)

25 Years: Frankie Beam (25) and Jill Eaddy (25)

Judy, a representative for the Scholarship Committee, presented three special awards for the
evening:Professional Development to Dr. Rhonda Hager, Advanced Degree to Abbey Parker, and
The Buzzing BEE award to Madison Greene.

Pat Carpenter recognized the high school seniors that received scholarships. A snippet of each
recipient’s bio and essay was shared with the group.

Cailin Walker (ELHS) was presented the Annette Geymont Memorial Scholarship.

Lori Glavan (NLHS) and Elizabeth Eudy (LHS) were presented the Delta Sigma Scholarship for
Young Women Educators.

Happy 12th Birthday to Delta Sigma!

During today’s program, our special guest, Representative Jason Saine shared with the attendees
the impact that his teachers had on him throughout his educational journey. He also announced
that the symphony will be coming back. Rep. Sain is interested in hearing from others to gather
input.



After the special program, the business portion of the meeting was called to order. We had the
induction of new members, Lori shared the treasurer’s report and minutes from the January
meeting were approved.

made the motion for minutes to be approved. Elaine Jenkins seconded the

motion.

Fundraiser Information
We had a total of 196 donations, approximately $2,890.

Summer Planning Meeting - June 27, 2022 @3:00. We will further discuss possible Bylaw
Changes at this meeting.

After singing the Delta Kappa Gamma Song, Dr. Rhonda Hager adjourned the meeting at 7:45.



